BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH BALABAG EXTENSION BRGY. BALABAG, LA CARLOTA CITY

AUGUST 3, 2016

DEAR PAME,

GREETINGS IN THE NAME OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST!

I AM SO GRATEFUL FOR YOUR HELP EVERY MONTH AND YOUR HELP IS A GREAT BLESSING TO US.BY THE GRACE OF GOD BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH BALABAG EXTENSION IS KEEP ON GROWING.LAST MONTH OF MAY 30 TO JUNE 3 WE HELD OUR DAILY VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL WITH THE THEME "VBS ATHLETICS". AND LOTS OF CHILDREN ATTENDED THAT EVENT MANY CHILDREN MADE A PROFESSION OF THERE FAITH. OVER A HUNDRED IN ATTENDANCE SOME OF THEM ARE VERY EXCITED EVERYTIME WE TEACH THE WORD OF GOD. DURING OUR LAST DAY OF OUR DAILY VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL IN THERE RECOGNITION BY GOD'S GRACE SOME OF THE PARENTS ACCEPTED CHRIST AS THERE LORD AND SAVIOUR.

IN THE MONTH OF JUNE WE STARTED OUR CAMPUS MINISTRY IN BALABAG EXTENSION HIGH SCHOOL. THE BLESSING IS EVERY TIME WE ENTERED IN THE CAMPUS SOME TEACHERS OFFERED THERE CLASS UNTO US. AND SOME OF THEM ARE VERY INTERESTED AND OTHERS JOINED IN THE SERVICE DURING THURSDAY MID WEEK AND SUNDAY NIGHT EXTENSION CHURCH. PRAISE BE TO GOD FOR THE FRUIT OF THE CAMPUS MINISTRY.

IN THE MONTH OF JULY I ENCOURAGED YOUNG PEOPLE AND ALL THE ADULTS TO PASSED OUT GOSPEL TRACTS IN THIS PLACE AND SOME OF THEM ARE VERY HAPPY TO GET INVOLVED IN THE MINISTRY OF GOD.

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR GENEROUS HELP EVERY MONTH MAY GOD BLESS YOU ALL.

BROTHER IN-CHRIST,

HO. ERNIE G. BALISTA